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BURNABY CIVIC EMPLOYEES’ UNION
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August 16, 2019

Mayor and Council
City of Burnaby

4949 Canada Way
Burnaby BC V5G 1M2

Dear Mayor Hurley and Members of Council:

CORRESPONDENCE
2019 SEPTEMBER 09

It is with great pleasure that | am able to inform you that the United Way Campaign Labour
Associate for 2019, as selected by our Executive Board, is Mr. Bogdan Demidas. A member of
our Inside Division, Mr. Demidas is employed as a Building Service Supervisor at the

Metrotown Library.

We know that he will be an excellent representative for the City of Burnaby and CUPE Local 23
in his role with the United Way.

On behalf of the membership of the Burnaby Civic Employees’ Union, | take this opportunity to
express my thanks and great appreciation to you for the ongoing commitment and support
which the City of Burnaby provides to our joint partnership with the United Way of Lower
Mainland and the work which it does in our community.

Yours sincerely,

Bruce Campbell
President

Copied to:
City Manager

2019 United Way Letter to Mayor & Council.docx

CITY OF BURNABY
AUG 21 2018

CLERK’S OFFICE




